
To this! 

A recent move from our family home of 
seventeen years has been eye-
opening!  Old family photos brought 
back sweet memories, and unwanted 
stuff meant one more trip to TFAC or 
Goodwill.  Maybe some of the lessons 

I’m learning in our house move can be food 
for thought in the transition to our church 
worship location on the Fourth Floor:

1. Change stretches our mental muscle. We 
are forced to look at old things in 
a new way, and not only appreciate 
the past but embrace the promise 
ahead.  To what are you most 
looking forward in our church?

2. The move will cost each of us something. 
We are equally called to be good financial 
stewards of the church we call home.  Have 
you made your Together We Worship pledge 
commitment yet?

3. Anticipation brings fresh joy and 
opportunity to try new things. We’ll 
need many volunteer greeters, camera 
operators, and nursery workers.  Will you 
take a shift with a cheerful and willing 
heart?  Who knows what special work 
God will do, as we worship together in a 
new place for this season?

Can’t Wait Until August 11,

Deanna Sims
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